
Dear friends, 
 
As a Christian, I like what I’ve read in Aver magazine. Good job. You should 
do more to advertise it beyond the Muslim community.  
 
I enjoy the magazine because of its positive tone re. being Canadian. I also 
appreciate your emphasis on being different in community. You stand up 
against secularism without belligerence. This is the Islam that will be 
listened to in Canada. You will become a voice to reckon with.  
 
One suggestion: You should consider enlarging your fonts. The size of your 
fonts is just too small for comfortable reading. It gets to feel like work, 
while I like to read it during times of relaxation. 
 
Oh, one more suggestion: How about a letter page that would include a 
conscious effort to get Christians and secularists to respond? That could 
become a wonderful forum for popular national on-going dialogue. I am 
already salivating! 
 
Yours with great expectations, 
Jan/John H. Boer, Vancouver 

 
Note to reader of this online version of the letter:  Aver was intended to 
become a popular Canadian Muslim magazine that unfortunately was short 
lived in 2006. 
 


